
 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Effective July 1, 2024, Prince William Service Authority is doing business as Prince William 

Water. All potential Bidders are directed to use Prince William Water's new website address, 

www.princewilliamwater.org, for any solicitation updates. Moving forward, Bidders are advised to 

use our new organization name, Prince William Water. However, using our old name will still be 

accepted. The resulting contract under this solicitation will be in the name of Prince William 

County Service Authority, doing business as “Prince William Water.” 

 

The bid documents under this solicitation were prepared before the organization name change 

effective July 1, 2024. Consequently, the documents reflect the former name, Prince William 

County Service Authority, also referred to as “Service Authority” and “PWCSA.” 

 

http://www.princewilliamwater.org/

